
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Aug 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

Starting a new school can be an exciting yet daunting experience for both children and parents. We 
recognise the significance of this transition and the impact it can have on your child's overall well-
being and academic progress. Please take 5 minutes to complete the following survey, designed to 
gather feedback about your child's transition experiences as they began school at KJS.   

Your feedback is important to help improve and enhance experiences in future.  

Thank you in advance for your time and participation.  

Regards, 
Dawn Doucette 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHgWRM0PMQfZ_2EaMVEKKtuCLHaPZBfI9Zm8IR5Kpf8ytCiQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

